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To strive for the purity of water, the clarity of air and the wise 
stewardship of the land and its resources; to know the beauty and 

understanding of nature, and the value of wildlife, woodlands and open 
space; to the preservation of this heritage and to man’s sharing in it.

May 2015
A Note from the President

 
 We have lots of announcements to make as Spring 
is arriving in full splendor! First off, please attend our final 
dinner/program of the Spring on May 20th. There will be 
an exciting program featuring renewable energy leaders 
TJ Kanczuzewski and Tyler Kanczuzewski on the future of 
renewable energy. Our 19th annual Stan Klaybor scholarship 
recipient, Max Kirsch will be honored that evening as well.
 We have a new website! Thanks to webmaster Kael 
Kanczuzewski, our local website www.izaaksb.com
has a new look, faster response times and is easier to 
negotiate. This local website is a big key to learn about our 
IKES, recruit members and rent the hall.
 We have new tables! We have replaced our wood 
banquet tables with new heavy duty plastic ones. We are 
selling the wood tables to all interested to make room for the 
new ones. Contact caretaker Casey Collier for details.
 We have a new board member! Joel Bowers has 
joined our board of directors. Joel is an environmental lawyer  
and was just awarded the 40 under 40 South Bend leadership 
award. Welcome Joel!      
      Mike Hay
 

Got a question? Give us a call!
Clubhouse (info and messages) 272-3660
Caretaker Casey Collier 288-8682
President Mike Hay 271-0973
Vice President Larry Woltman 272-0682
Treasurer Ken Kanczuzewski 277-4496
Secretary JC Sporleder 277-4292
Membership Bob Fitzpatrick 273-9262
Programs Kaine Kanczuzewski 220-8366 
Archery Joe Kapp 234-2906

May Dinner/Program
“Solar Energy Technology”

 We welcome Mr. TJ Kanczuzewski, president of 
Inovateus Solar and Mr. Tyler Kanczuzewski, president 
of IRNA (Indiana Renewable Energy Association) to the 
IKES on Wednesday, May 20th. The pair will describe in 
detail the impact and benefits that solar energy and other 
renewable resources has on our environment. 
 As the availability of finite fossil fuel sources 
declines, renewable energy sources will be our only 
energy alternative for future generations. This is your 
opportunity to hear local leaders explain how we can 
make that important transition.  

 Remember that this our last dinner/program of 
the spring. Our next event is the annual Hog Roast 
featuring the Whistle Pigs in August. Date TBA       
     See you at the IKES!

Dinner starts at 6:30 P.M. program starts at 7:30 P.M.
Menu: tender pork chops with the trimmings 
Cost: $9 adults $6 12 and under
Call in your reservations by Mon. May 18th at 272-3660
     Kaine Kanczuzewski

Visit our website www.IZAAKSB.com

And The Winner is:
 Max Kirsch. Max has been selected from a talented group of 
qualified applicants to receive the 19th annual Stan Klaybor 
Environmental Scholarship award. Max is a Senior from Penn High School 
and will be pursuing a degree in Ecology and Evolutionary Biology from 
Cornell University in the Fall. Mr. Kirsch seeks a career in field biology. 
Max will be receiving his award at our May 20th dinner/program. Thanks 
to the South Bend Central alumnus for donating the $500 this year!



CALENDAR OF EVENTS
Have you renewed your membership?

May 14  Board of Directors’ meeting 7:00 P.M. 
May  20  Dinner program “Solar Energy Technology” 
  Featuring TJ Kanczuzewski from Inovateus Solar and Tyler   
  Kanczuzewski from Indiana Renewable Energy Association
June 11  Board of Directors’ meeting 7:00 P.M.
July 9  Board of Directors’ meeting 7:00 P.M.
August TBA  Annual Hog Roast featuring the Whistle Pigs

WHENEVER THERE 
IS A HUGE SPILL OF 

SOLAR ENERGY, 
IT’S JUST 

CALLED A NICE DAY


